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Bamber Bridge Bus Stop Improvements

Statement of Reasons

The introduction of improved bus stop facilities in these locations will allow buses to be more
accessible for wheelchair users and pushchairs. Bus stop clearway box markings will also prohibit
unauthorized vehicles from parking within the stop

The relocation of both the northbound and southbound bus stop facilities at the junction of Edward
Street are to meet safety and development plans of the local area.

The purpose of these proposals are to avoid access issues and vehicle congestion on Station
Road in Bamber Bridge by introducing No Waiting at Any Time restrictions to areas susceptible
to unsafe parking due to the relocation of the Bus Stop Clearways.

The proposal further reduces the limited waiting bays to accommodate space for the new Bus
Stop boarding points.

REASONS UNDER Section 1 of the RTRA

(a) for avoiding danger to persons or other traffic using the road or any other road or
for preventing the likelihood of any such danger arising, or

(c) for facilitating the passage on the road or any other road of any class of traffic
(including pedestrians), or
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